
 

                                                        
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Uig Community Voucher Scheme 

Whilst the Highland region has remained in tier one the impact of restrictions elsewhere is 

certainly being felt by our community.  The Community Trust, with the support of the 

Supporting Communities Fund, has decided to reintroduce the voucher scheme from today.  

The vouchers can be used for purchases of groceries of food, non alcoholic drinks and 

logs, they cannot be used for the purchase of cigarettes, alcohol, lottery, fuel or electricity.  

The vouchers can be redeemed at Rankins Supermarket and the Filling Station. 
 

How much are the vouchers for? 

The value of the vouchers available is dependent on the number of people in the 

household; a family can request up to £30, a couple £25 and a single person 

household £20. 

Who can you apply for a voucher? 

If you are living in the area covered by either the Uig or Kilmuir Community Trusts 

then you can apply. 

How can you apply for a voucher? 

Please send an email to uigtrust@gmail.com, with your address, phone number 

and the number of people in your household, you will receive your voucher in the 

post within a couple of days. 

Is there are a limit on the number of vouchers that can be 

requested? 

1 voucher per week can be requested by a household, we will be issuing vouchers 

to cover a 2 week period (ie £60 for a family), if another voucher is required after 

this time you please submit another request.   
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